Dear Parents and loving students.

We all had tough time due to Covid-19. Schools were forced to lockdown in the welfare of public at
" large.

but we did not gave up and continued online education that too without any additional charges and
hope our students were benefitted.

Now we are approaching for conducting the exams. This will form part of resuit.

Our school C.S.A. and White Blossom are also touching new heights and glory and we will continue to do
our level best for the all round development of the children.

I also extend my good wishes to all the students of class X and Xil whose board result will be
released soon by the C.B.S.E. Board. | hope that every student of C.S.A. will clear the board exams with
flying color.

This year we have also introduced LEAD SCHOOL innovative and improved learning program
through which we are 100% confident to have drastic change in every student who is ready to touch
new milestones in his future life.(KG to V)

I wish you all success in your future career.

With all good wishes,

S.L. Goel

Scanned with CamScanner



